
As we step from the vibrant days of June into July and a week of
Summer Shutdown, we have the opportunity to continue to celebrate
important theme that resonate deeply within our community: inclusion
and accessibility.

Pride Month is not just a commemoration of LGBTQ+ rights and
visibility; it is a reaffirmation of our commitment to inclusivity and
diversity in all aspects of our work. At RAHS, we continue to
champion a safe and supportive environment for all individuals,
ensuring that every child, adolescent, and family we serve feels
respected and valued.

Accessibility is a cornerstone of our mission at RAHS. Ensuring that
our programs, services, and facilities are accessible to everyone,
regardless of their physical, emotional, or socioeconomic
circumstances, is critical. By breaking down barriers and providing
equitable access to healthcare and support, we empower our
communities to thrive and succeed. Our commitment to accessibility, 
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underscores our goal to create a world where everyone has the opportunity to live healthy, fulfilling
lives.

As we embrace the spirit of Pride Month, let us also look forward to the joys of summer. This season
brings a sense of renewal and opportunity for relaxation, but also presents new avenues for our
mission. Whether it’s planning outreach initiatives, preparing for upcoming fall school health
programs, or exploring innovative ways to engage with our communities, this summer promises to be
both enriching and rewarding for RAHS.

I encourage each of you to take a moment to reflect and to embrace the energy as we continue our
important work together. Your dedication and passion are fundamental to our mission’s success,
and I am grateful for the unwavering commitment you demonstrate every day.

Thank you for all that you do to support the health and well-being of our students and communities!



HEALTH CENTER UPDATES
C H E C K  I T  O U T

Construction crews continue to make great progress at the RAHS-Springport Public Schools

school-based health center! 

R A H S - S P R I N G P O R T  P U B L I C  S C H O O L S



SCHOOL-BASED HEALTH CENTER OPERATIONS
O F F I C E  U P D A T E

The RAHS Clinic Operations team updated their

office space to make room for a new team

member! Stop by and say hi the next time you’re

in KMS.

We have a new RAHS Group Email specific for

RAHS Clinic Operations. This email will go to all

three RAHS Clinic Operations Mangers and

RAHS Director. 

RAHSClinicOperations@umich.edu
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UPCOMING EVENTS

SUMMER SHUTDOWN

The Regional Alliance for Healthy Schools school-based health centers will close Monday, July
1 - Friday, July 5th for Summer Shutdown. Normal hours of operation will recommence on
Monday, July 8th.
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SCHOOL-BASED HEALTH CENTER OUTREACH
C O M M U N I T Y  O U T R E A C H

Great job on community outreach everyone!



SCHOOL-BASED HEALTH CENTER TEAM
S U C C E S S F U L  &  F U N  T E A M  R E T R E A T

“I would like to thank you for the retreat at Dave and Busters. Not only was the food absolutely

delicious, but I also really appreciated the healthier options as well. I enjoyed our Scavenger

Hunt host. I thought that she was energetic, super fun, and amazingly attentive. The scavenger

hunt was so much fun too! It got me to spend time with MAs, NPs, and SWs that I do not interact

with on a regular basis. Coming from other departments at Michigan Medicine, I know that this is

not an opportunity that gets presented to any other department that I have come from. I am

immensely grateful. Thanks again for a great time. I hope we get to do something like that again

next year.” -- Katie Spaulding

“Just wanted to give a big THANK YOU to Moe, and everyone who organized the employee

retreat at Dave & Busters! I had a great time with the scavenger hunt, and the food was

awesome =) Hopefully we can do something similar next year! GO RAHS!” -- Mary Levicki 

“I would like to express my gratitude for a wonderful time at the summer retreat. Making

connections with everyone and putting faces to the names of all my coworkers was a very

pleasant experience. Thank you to you and all who put this event together!” -- Carmen Martinez
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RAHS-GARDENS
L I N C O L N  M I D D L E  S C H O O L  G A R D E N  U P D A T E

The RAHS-Garden at Lincoln Middle School is doing so well!


